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“Let us work, day by day, in the Lord’s vineyard, seeking the greater glory of God.”
– St. Frances Cabrini

Dear Friends of the Daughters of Mary,
	 As the end of the school year approaches, the Sisters are occupied with numerous events and tasks.  
This newsletter gives you a glimpse of some of these happenings in our convents and schools.  In the midst 
of all our activities, we remember you in our daily prayers and sacrifices.  May God bless you and yours.

		  In the Sacred Heart,

		  Mother Mary Bosco, F.M.

Over the past few months, the Postulants have 
been sewing their habits. In May, they will 
submit to the General Council their official 
request for entrance into the Novitiate. This 
request will include three choices for the re-
ligious name they wish to receive on July 2.  

We continue developing plans for our new Mother-
house building.  Meetings with mechanical engineers; 
reviewing bids on the electrical, plumbing, security, 
and fire alarm systems; and checking on building 
codes are some of our current tasks. We greatly ap-
preciate your prayers for this intention and your 
generosity in helping us with this immense project.


